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CultureBound was honored to lead five days of training for the ELIM 
team, equipping them to use CultureBound’s training materials to 
multiply new missionaries from Mexico and Latin America. 

Mark and Karen Hedinger were at Rancho El Camino outside of La Paz, 
Baja California, Mexico from April 21 – 28. The purpose was to work 
with a mission training outreach that is just getting started. The 
mission training center is called ELIM, meaning Equipando Lideres e 
Iglesias para Misiones (Equipping Leaders and Churches for Mission). 

This multiplication is at the heart of CultureBound Chapters, the 
initiative that we began a few months ago to multiply mission trainers 
around the world.

The results of the trip are so very encouraging!

• We see a long, healthy partnership between CultureBound and ELIM. 
• We are excited to partner together to train Latin American 
missionaries who are leaving their homes to go to unreached and 
under-churched parts of the world. 
• We envision a network of mission training centers which use 
CultureBound’s approaches and which encourage one another through 
online interaction.

With great thanks to those who gave toward the beginning of Chapters 
development, we also see how vital it is that CultureBound has on-going 
financial support to allow us to equip other training Chapters around 
the world. We are in discussion with mission organizations in various 
nations. The opportunities are abundant. But in order to take advantage 
of these open doors, CultureBound’s funding will need to increase. 


